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Comments
[bookmark: _GoBack]The 60-day Notice soliciting comments was published on March 20, 2012 on page 16213.  Five public comments were received.  All comments received supported all changes that would streamline language, remove redundant text, and simplify and reorder narrative questions to be clearer for applicants to address.   

